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John Tye 
Whistleblower Aid 
1821 Florida Ave. NW 
Washington, DC 20009 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE 
WASHINGTON, DC 20511 

January 6, 2020 

Reference: ODNI Case DF-2020-00094 

Dear Mr. Tye: 

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA") request dated 3 December 2019 
and received by the Information Management Division on 4 December 2019, in which you requested 
"Whistleblower Reprisal for Protected Disclosures to Congress. " 

A thorough search of our records located one document potentially responsive to your 
request. Upon review we have determined that the document falls under the purview of another 
government agency; therefore, we have referred the document to that agency for their review and 
direct response to you. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email our Requester Service Center at 
DNI-FOIA@dni.gov or call us at (301) 243-1499. You can also contact ODNI's FOIA Liaison at 
DNI-FOIA-Liaison@dni.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Att-~ 
Sally A. Nicholson 
Chiet: FOIA Branch 
Information Management Division 
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